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From: Lindsay Patterson <REDACTED> 
Sent: 12 April 2022 08:21 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Asset transfer Ravelston Park Pavilion  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing regarding the above mentioned proposed asset transfer and would like to register my 
strong support in favour of this. 
 
As a resident of Blackhall and having had three children at the local nursery, it is clear the building is 
increasingly no longer fit for purpose. Whilst the nursery have done the best they can with the 
limited space, it is a very old building which was not built for the current purpose and community 
need of a nursery. 
 
Additionally, in building a new physical space, the whole community can benefit from additional 
usages, which is in scope of the Blackhall Community Trust plans in regular consultation with 
residents. I would be delighted for the trust to take forward this project on behalf of the Blackhall 
Community in which it serves, for which I understand this asset transfer is instrumental. 
 
I am extremely grateful to the Blackhall Trust for their continued efforts to improve the current 
space for community benefit.  
 
Again, for reasons stated, I fully support the transfer of land and ownership to the Blackhall 
Community Trust. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Lindsay and Richard Patterson 
 
REDACTED 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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